
Brandywine Specialized Autism Program 
Parent Action Committee 

Who are we?  We are the “BSAP PAC” comprised of parents and staff members who have and work with 

children on the autism spectrum in the Brandywine School District.  We discuss and act on matters that 
directly impact our children and families within our district and throughout the state.  We look to support and 
learn from each other as our children become well-educated, productive citizens.    
 
Come join our community!  Your child does not have to be enrolled in the BSAP program in order to be a 
group member or attend our meetings.  Helpful information can be found on the “BSAP Parent Action 
Committee” Facebook page.  Once you find our page, click on “invite” to join.  We are a closed group to 
protect the personal information of our members.  Join our email list by sending a request to 

bsapparents@gmail.com.  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Thursday, February 18th 7pm - Mt. Pleasant High School Library 

 
Beth Hunsinger, Occupational Therapist at All The Difference, Inc, a non-profit 
organization in Wilmington providing therapy services to individuals with developmental 
differences, will join us to share information about sensory processing and the 
DIR/Floortime model. 
 
 

Tuesday, March 15th 6:30pm 
Parent Council for Students with Disabilities (PCSD) Meeting 
Look for further details to be distributed by the district. 
 
 

Thursday, April 14th  
Smart Cookie Day with Autism Delaware – Dover 
Hold the date for Autism Delaware’s Smart Cookie Day at Legislative Hall in Dover.  
Make your voice heard as we advocate for the Autism Services Advancement Package 
(ASAP) – SB 92 and 93. 
 

 

                                      
Mark Your Calendars: 
Future Meeting will follow the 3rd Thursday of each month.  The PCSD will meet 
quarterly (Jan, March, May, Oct) with the BSAP PAC meeting in the other months.  All 
parents are welcome at all parent meetings regardless of your child's diagnosis.  Many 
speakers and topics cover a wide range issues affecting kids of various and multiple 
disabilities. 
 
Contact us:  
Join our Facebook group or mailing list.  Email your request to bsapparents@gmail.com 

 
 
 

Working together, we are all stronger. 


